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From the Blog Editors of
Connecting Writing Centers Across Borders

Dear readers,

Have vyou visited the new URL of the journal's blog:
https://wlnconnect.org/? Lots of great content like resources, writing
center profiles, job and conference announcements, and scholars' ongoing
reflections are posted weekly on the blog. The blog offers an opportunity to
engage with the global writing center's public audience. Therefore,
please share the blog's URL with your consultants and invite them to write
an article sharing their ongoing observations and reflections about tutoring
and writing center theories. You too can send us an article! We welcome
directors and scholars' emerging thoughts on current questions/issues
affecting writing center praxis. If you are not sure how to format your article
or you would like to run your idea by us before you start writing, please
email us at winblog.editors@gmail.com. Articles can also be submitted to
the same email.
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EDITOR

We can't wait to collaborate with you!
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